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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Flower Market Parking Changes 
 
SML will commence a three month trial of changes to the unreserved 
parking area at the rear of the Flower Market.  These parking spots will be 
offered as Reserved Parking and will incur fees (@ 2016-2017) of $352.00 + 
GST per Quarter.  These parking spots will be allocated to florists and 
commercial businesses only and will only be reserved up until 6.30am 
Monday to Friday. 
 

The trial will commence on MONDAY 3RD APRIL 2017 
and will run for three months. 

 
If you have registered and are currently on the waiting list for a reserved 
parking position, you will be contacted by SML staff to take up this 
opportunity.  As the demand is greater than the availability, not all people 
on the list will secure a spot in this area.  Those that do not have a reserved 
parking position around the Flower Market Circuit parking area will not be 
permitted vehicle entry to this area until 6:30am Monday to Friday. 
 
Additional Flower Market parking is available for the public, florists and 
commercial businesses as non-reserved parking pass holders on the top 
level of the western car park.  This will be managed by Operations staff. 
 
There is also an opportunity to secure reserved parking on Level 1 of the 
western car park (undercover area) with access to the lift, which will incur 
the same reserved parking fees (@2016-2017) of $352.00 + GST per Quarter. 
 
For further information please contact Glenn Russell, Operations Support 
Team Leader, on 0417 325 232 or call the 24/7 Security Mobile 0409 325 232. 
 
 
ADRIAN LA CAVA 
Operations Manager 
28 February 2017 


